
Dear Fergus Freeney, Planning Officer 

Re: Application for  extension/2014430534p 

I live at 131A Leighton Road and this work would affect myself and my two children. 
l am writing in to explain my reasons why the planning will impact on my light on both levels (lower and 
upper) to my maisonette. 
I initially talked to the Owner, Jeremy Langshire, about us both doing the extension together. 
I have been unable to put in for planning for financial reasons as l a w  studying teacher training in Design 
and Technology at university presently. 
But if the work goes ahead without my extension it will leave my flat dark and oppressive. bed 
rooms will be darkened and gloomy with no view and my only communal kitchen window on that 
elevation will have funnel vision. 

As much as I understand the need to extend, for one of as to do it without the other would be detrimental 
to quality of life and being a designer light is my main reason for buying my flat. 

I look forward to you visiting on 2Gth June at 4pm. 

Yours faithfully 

Julia Meyersohn (Flat A) 


